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Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

27th Session of the Universal Periodic Review

Review of Indonesia – 03 May 2017 

Mr. President, 
Sri Lanka extends a warm welcome to the High-Level delegation of Indonesia and expresses appreciation for providing an update with additional information this morning.
We congratulate Indonesia for ratification of the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families, and the two optional protocols on the Convention on the Rights of the Child, which is a manifestation of Indonesia’s commitment to Human Rights.  
Indonesia’s active involvement in the Bali Process on combatting human trafficking has helped make progress in preventing human trafficking in the region. In this context, we recommend Indonesia to continue to improve and extend the work of its National Task Force on Trafficking in Persons. 
We wish Indonesia success in its UPR engagement.
Thank you.

